
 

 

 ILLINOIS CREDIT UNION LEAGUE 

ATTORNEYS’ CONFERENCE 

 

Financial Hardship Policy 

 

 

 

The Illinois Credit Union League (“ICUL”) is an Illinois not-for-profit 501(c)(6) trade 

association providing products and services to member credit unions.  Among other 

services, ICUL presents an annual conference for attorneys representing credit unions and 

other financial institutions.   

 

Attorneys desiring to attend the ICUL Attorneys’ Conference may request a registration 

fee discount if they are experiencing financial hardship; are admitted to active practice in 

Illinois; and represent one or more Illinois credit unions or, in the 12 months before the 

Conference, represented at least one credit union.  Further, requests for a discount must: 

 

be in writing on the attorney’s letterhead; 

 

state the reason for the inability to pay the full registration fee; 

 

state the amount of the fee discount sought;  

 

state the names of the credit unions represented;  

 

include a representation that the attorney’s annual gross household income is less 

than $30,000 per year; and 

 

be accompanied by a completed conference registration form. 

 

 

Requests must be submitted at least two weeks prior to the conference, by mailing to:  

Shannon Basile, Director of Compliance, Illinois Credit Union League, 1807 W. Diehl 

Rd., Naperville, IL 60563. 

 

A determination of eligibility will be made on a case-by-case basis. 
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